
Welcome to Year 5! 

 

We hope you have all had an enjoyable summer holiday and I’m sure you’ll agree that it only feels like 

yesterday that the children were finishing Year 4.  

 

This week we have; 

 Recognised numbers to 10000 

 Revisited Roman Numerals and numbers to 1000 

 Started to study our book for this term ‘Hurricane’ by David Weisner 

 Created some amazing artwork linked to this term’s topic of ‘Extreme Earth’ 

Next week we shall be; 

 Researching hurricanes using reference books and ipads 

 Writing a fact file from our research 

 Comparing and ordering numbers to 100,000 

 Beginning PE sessions with Miss Cavanagh from The Lenham School 

Meet the Teacher Meeting 

We are holding our Meet the Teacher meeting on WEDNESDAY 12
th

 SEPTEMBER from 3.15pm in Year 5.  

Homework 

Spellings – Spellings will be set every Monday in school. The children will have the opportunity to practise 

them in school as well as at home so that understanding is consolidated. There will be a spelling test every 

Friday. Spelling sheets for each group have been sent home with the children and copies of them are also 

available on the Year 5 page of the website.  

Times Tables – We would encourage the use of Timestables Rockstars to continue to improve the fluency and 

recall of tables facts. The children have their log in details in their Reading Records. There will be a times table 

test every Friday.  

Maths and English – Each week the children will be set a maths or English task. These will always be a 

consolidation of the concepts covered in class that week. This homework will be set on a Friday and will be 

expected to be completed by the following Thursday.  

We hope you find these Weekly Newsletters useful as we will use it as a means to remind you of key dates, 

homework and events solely linked to Year 5.  

We are very much looking forward to an exciting and fun time in Year 5 and we hope the children are too, 

Have a lovely weekend,  

The Year 5 Teaching Team. 

 


